
Dear Teachers, 
 

Thanks to many generous donors,  The Wednesday Music Club offers tuition assistance awards to 
enable students in financial need to have partial funding for private music study.  We accept 
applications from students enrolled in a teacher’s studio who meet criteria of financial need and 
musical promise.  Teachers should consider any potential applicants carefully as to their financial 
status, and for whom continuing lessons would be a severe strain or impossible without aid.  Such 
students should also show musical potential, dedication to their instrument, enthusiastic performance 
and attitude, and display above average work.  
 

A student receiving tuition assistance is required to participate in two  different performance events,  
outside of the teacher's own studio, during the academic year for which the student is being funded.  
See the Guidelines for specific requirements and examples of appropriate events. Brief reports on 
progress and participation are also requested of the teacher midyear, and of the student at the end of 
the year. You may contact the chairperson if you have any questions about the requirements or 
potential performance opportunities. 
 

For an application form, download the form available on this website www.wednesdaymusicclub.org 
or contact me at lyncello@hotmail.com.    The deadline for the receipt of completed applications is 
May 26, 2023.  The awards will be announced during the summer, to be applied in the 2023-2024 
academic year. 
 
Lynanne Wilson, Chair 
WMC Tuition Assistance Committee  
lyncello@hotmail.com 
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